
To Whom it may concern, 

I object to the construction of the boarding houses and the proposed redesign of the church. 
The street currently does not cater for the current residents let alone what the church is 
proposing. There have been many near accidents due to the curve of lewis st to Francis St and 
it is a blind corner from Redman Rd into Francis St. We have enough issues of current locals 
walking their dogs and leaving its poo everywhere as well as continued dumped trolleys. 
Parking is not acceptable and we get nearby workers parking here as there is no free all day 
parking for them. I don't have a problem with a new church, but I do with a boarding house and 
the other alterations due to noise, the streets ability to cater for all these extra people and 
parking, and the size of the structure for the street.

Yours Sincerely 

Susan McDonald
2-4 Francis St
Dee Why 
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